Stoney Trail / Macleod Trail Interchange Improvements

Spring 2013

Project Update

Start Date: Summer 2011 (Engineering) Contractor: Not yet tendered

Proposed Completion: Fall 2013 Percent Complete: 0%

Completed Activities
Aecom has completed the detail design and tender package for the Initial Stage Interchange Twinning

Improvement project. The tender date for the project has been delayed as a result of the recent provincial budget
and is unknown at this time and is subject to Provincial funding and priorities.

Project Status for Spring 2013

Aecom has undertaken engineering to develop and design capacity improvements to the existing interchange.
These Capacity Improvements will consider the expanding the interchange to two lanes in each direction on
Stoney Trail, adding signals to the intersection for the northbound to westbound traffic and dual left turn lanes for
southbound to eastbound traffic.

Coordination with The City of Calgary is ongoing.

Utility companies are designing adjustments to their infrastructure to accommodate the proposed changes to the
the interchange.

Next Steps

Tendering of the Capacity Improvements to the interchange and pricing from potential contractors is anticipated
in April 2013. Funding for the Capacity Improvements has been received.

Construction Information
Construction of the Capacity Improvements is expected to commence late Spring or early Summer 2013.

For more information on this project please call (403) 270-9203 or email stoney.trail@aecom.com.
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